
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Approve Siding of Solheim Concession Stand 

         DATE:        April 12, 2022 

 
Background:  
Fundraising has occurred for replacement of the scoreboard at Solheim Field.  The efforts were so 
successful that the Solheim Improvement Committee has additional funds to spend on other im-
provements.  They have obtained a quote to install maintenance free siding on the concession 
stand. 
 
Additional improvement projects will come before the Council for approval in the future. 
 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends that the City Council approve siding the Solheim Concession Stand with the do-
nated funds. 
 
 
 
 
 


